
REPORT TO CITY COUNCIL 

 

 

DATE: AUGUST 14, 2013 

 

TO:   HONORABLE MAYOR AND MEMBERS OF CITY COUNCIL 

  

FROM: GREG RAMIREZ, CITY MANAGER 

 

BY:  RAMIRO ADEVA, DIRECTOR OF PUBLIC WORKS/CITY ENGINEER 

 

SUBJECT: CONSIDERATION OF A NEGOTIATED JOINT PROPERTY TAX 

REVENUES EXCHANGE WITH THE COUNTY OF LOS ANGELES 

FOR ANNEXATION OF TERRITORY PETITION NO. 5-212 TO 

COUNTY LIGHTING MAINTENANCE DISTRICT 10032 AND 

COUNTY LIGHTING DISTRICT LANDSCAPING AND LIGHTING 

ACT-1 

 

 
The areas shown on the attached Territory Petition No. 5-212 (exhibit attached to 
resolutions) are being processed for annexation into the Los Angeles County Lighting 
Maintenance District 10032 and County Lighting District Landscaping and Lighting Act-
1, Agoura Hills Zone, in order to provide funds for the operation and maintenance of 
street lights.  Since these areas are within the boundaries of the City of Agoura Hills, an 
approved resolution is required, granting consent and jurisdiction to the County of Los 
Angeles to accomplish this annexation. 
 
Annexation of street lighting systems into a lighting and maintenance district is a routine 
procedure.  The annexation will allow the expenditure of maintenance district funds for 
the upkeep and operation of street lights in these areas. 
 
RECOMMENDATION 

 

Staff respectfully recommends the City Council: 
 
 1. Approve Resolution No. 13-1715 granting consent and jurisdiction to the 

County of Los Angeles in the matter of County Lighting Maintenance District 
10032 and County Lighting District Landscaping and Lighting Act-1, Agoura 
Hills Zone, Petition No. 5-212. 

 
 2. Approve Joint Resolution No. 13-1716 accepting the negotiated exchange of 

property tax revenues resulting from annexation of Petition No. 5-212. 
 
Attachments: Agoura Hills City Council Resolution No. 13-1715 

Joint Resolution No. 13-1716 
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